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Date: 28 August 2019 

From: Co. Wexford Solicitors Association 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I write on behalf of the Co. Wexford Solicitors Association and confirm that we wish to concur with 

the views of the Law Society with regard to Section 34 of the Legal Services Regulation Act. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Siobhán  Dunne 

Siobhán Dunne,                                                           
Dunne Law, 
Solicitors, 
48 South Main Street, 
Wexford. 
053 91 71731 
info@dunnelaw.ie 
dunnelaw.com 
dx 142 010 Wexford 2 
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